DAVID R. MARTIN
MAYOR
CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT



TEL: 203 977 4150 FAX: 203 977 5845

E-MAIL: DMARTIN@STAMFORDCT.GOV

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:

Planning Board

Board of Finance

Board of Representatives

FROM:

Mayor David Martin

RE:

Discontinuation of a portion of Stanley Court to facilitate

Deeply Affordable Housing Project

DATE:

April 6, 2017

Please place on your next agenda the discontinuance of a portion of Stanley Court, as per the following more detailed explanation and exhibits attached hereto.

Thank you.